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JOHN D. LEONARD, JR.
VICE PRESIDENT. NUCLEAR OPERATIONS

October 11, 1984 SNRC-1093

Mr. Harold Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Cocmission
Washington, DC 20$$$

Shoreham Physical Security Plan
Shoreham Nuclee Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

Reference: Letter from A. Schwencer (NRC) to J. D. Leonard
(LILCO) dated September 18, 1984.

Dear Mr. Denton:

Enclosed for your Staff's review are the following subnittals:

Attachment 1 - Revision 8 to the Shoreham Nuclear Power
Station Physical Security Plan. This revision covers the
subject natter addressed in the above-referenced *1etter.

Attachment 2 - This attachment provides supplemental
information in response to nntters discussed during
the June 11, 1984 meeting referenced in the above letter.

Should you have any questions regarding these items, please contact
Mr. John P. Morin at ($16) 929-6700, Ext. 424.

Very truly yours,
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o . Leonard, Jr.
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